
From: John Peppers
To: Pemberton, Layne; "Lorraine Murtha"; "Robert Edmonds"; Amanda Gallagher
Subject: 4/12/18 TSS permit exceedence for AR0033723
Date: Friday, April 20, 2018 3:32:03 PM

Layne, this email is to inform you that on 4/12/18 we had a TSS permit exceedence
of 51mg/l.  This was likely due to a high number of biologicals (water fleas) in the
sample along with wind direction on the final polishing pond.  We were within permit
limits on the day before and were back within permit limits the following day.

Thank you,

John M. Peppers
Treatment Superintendent
El Dorado Water Utilities
870-814-1764
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